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NOTICE

All students are hereby informed that, to be eligible to appear in the Second Continuous Assessment
(CA-2) of Odd Semester 2025–26, a minimum of 75% attendance is mandatory. Attendance for CA-2
will be strictly monitored, and any student falling below this requirement shall be detained and declared
ineligible for CA-2.

It is understood that this is a festive season and students wish to enjoy the holidays. However, this must
not come at the cost of academics. You are advised to celebrate responsibly while ensuring regular class
attendance so that your academic performance and eligibility are not compromised.

You are further advised to regularly monitor your attendance on the mobile app and, in case of any
discrepancy, contact your class coordinator or subject teacher immediately.

Please note that detention in CAs may result in failure in Continuous Assessment, which is a vital
component of your semester evaluation.

All students are therefore instructed to maintain the required attendance and attend classes regularly
without fail.

Good luck with your studies!

--
Chairman, Sub-Committee for Teaching, Learning and Evaluation


